
Petition received from Grange Garth as part of the consultation process 

ANNEX F 

 

Dear Grange Garth Resident 

I am sure you will agree that it is increasingly difficult to find a parking 

space for yourselves and visitors in Grange Garth. 

We are sandwiched between streets which have residents parking 

regulations and therefore our street is used by those people looking to 

find free parking so they can walk into York.  This is very frustrating for 

those who park their own cars in their drives but wish to have visitors 

and sometimes it makes life impossible for those who do not have 

driveways.  Having a residents zone means we can have some control 

over non-residents who leave cars parked in Grange Garth for months 

on end. 

Please support our petition to get a residents parking zone for Grange 

Garth.  You do not have to buy a permit if you do not wish.  If you use 

your drive but wish to have visitors parking on street you can obtain daily 

visitors parking permits for a small cost from The Council.  The resident’s 

zone will only be implemented if it is supported by the majority of 

householders. 

 

Received with 11 signatures from 10 properties. 


